10/19/23
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:
· Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown's Halloween House Decorating Contest and Gibbstown's Boo Bash. Boo Bash will be held on October 27th.  More information can be found on the flyers.  We are providing this information as a courtesy and are not affiliated with these events.
· Attached you will find a flyer for Paulsboro's Junior Wrestling Registration.
· Breakfast and lunch menus can be found on our district website. Orders can be made daily, weekly, or monthly. 
· Our Lifetouch picture retakes will be held on November 7th. If your child needs to have their picture taken, please inform their teacher. Attached you will find a flyer with online ordering information. If you will need an order form sent home, please contact the main office.
 We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend!

